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 Annual Golf Outing   
Wednesday, June 19, 10 am 
Call Heather Coontz if you 
would like to volunteer for the 
planning committee or to help 
at the event. 
Tickets  - www.stllc.org/golf 

Waggoner Chocolates 
Easter Candy Fundraiser 
Order your candy at the front 
desk until March 22vx. It will be 
delivered the week of April 15. 

Book Fair 
Wednesday, March 27th, 7 am 
– 4 pm, St. Luke North Canton 

All fundraisers benefit the  
St. Luke Foundation. 

Volunteer Coordinators: 
North Canton 
Becky McKee, Director of 
Resident Life 330-966-5633 
Minerva 
Deb Ruehs, Activities Director 
330-868-5600 
Portage Lakes 
Katie Street, Activities Director 
330-644-3914, ext. 7231 

 

 

Volunteer Appreciation 
Celebrations 
We want to thank our volunteers for all 
of the time and talent they share with 
St. Luke. Please join us for our annual 
appreciation celebrations. 

Tuesday, March 5, 4:30 pm, Minerva 
Please RSVP to Deb 

Wednesday, April 10, 2:00 pm, North 
Canton – Please RSVP to Heather 

Friday, April 12, 2:30 pm, Portage 
Lakes – Please RSVP to Heather 

 

Chili Contest &  
Resident Life Fundraiser 
Thursday, March 7th, 10-1pm,  
North Canton 

Everyone is invited to sample the chili 
and vote on a favorite. A bowl of chili, 
cornbread & pop will be available to 
purchase for $3. Proceeds benefit 
activity programming. 

Please contact Becky McKee if  
you are interested in entering your  
pot of chili in the contest! 

 

 

Birthday Celebrations! 
Draga “Peg” Schott, a resident at 
our North Canton facility, will be 
celebrating her 100th birthday on 
March 1st. 

Thurlow “Doc” Myers, a resident 
at our Minerva facility, will be 
celebrating his 102nd Birthday on 
March 29th.  

Reminders 
Please sign in at the volunteer log 
book when you come in. If you are 
missing a log sheet please let us 
know.We use the records from the 
book to report the number of 
volunteers hours we have each year.  

Daylight savings time will begin on 
Sunday, March 10th. Don’t forget 
to set your clocks ahead 1 hour. 

Share your story. We are grateful 
for the impact our volunteers make 
on the lives of residents at St. Luke 
Lutheran Community. We know 
that many of you are often impacted 
in return. We would love to hear 
your story, give Heather a call if 
you are willing to share it.   
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